STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OlL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

POST OFFICE BOX 1980
BRUCE KING November 4, 1991 HOBBS. NEW MEXICO 88241-1980

GOVERNOR (505 393-6161

Presidio Exploration Inc.
3131 Turtle Creek Blvd, Suite 400
Dallas, TX 75216

Attn: New Mexico Regulatory Supervisor

Re: Proposed Phillips Lea State Waterflood Project -(R-8572)
Proposed Replugging of Malco Phillips State Well #1-B
(Sec. 6, T18S, R34)

Gentlemen:

According to our records Sohio filed an intent to replug the above-referenced
well in preparation of commencing a waterflood project on the Phillips Lea
Lease in the Vacuum GB/SA Pool. As of this date no subsequent report has
been received.

Since Presidio acquired the Phillips Lea Lease please advise if any re-entry
work was done on this well. Also, please advise if you still have plans

to institute this waterflood project.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I
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